
 

 

 

 

 

There is an experienced pastoral team who will investigate all reported 

bullying concerns. Blackpool Aspire Academy operates a ZERO 

TOLERANCE approach to bullying and we work closely with students, 

families and external agencies to safeguard and protect all students and 

staff. 

If you are affected by any form of bullying you can: 

• Report it to any adult in school or at home  

• Tell your parents or carers 

• Tell your Form Tutor 

• Contact the trained student Anti-Bullying Ambassadors 

• Speak to the one of the Caseworkers or staff in Student Services  

• Email admin@aspire.fcat.org.uk  

 

Remember:   

• We can only help you if you or a trusted friend tells us what is 

happening! DON’T ASSUME THAT WE KNOW! 
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